
Office News: We are welcoming a new member to our staff team. Ms. Awatif is helping us with running 
dinosaur room. With her degree in psychology and preschool education we expect great things from her. 
Summer is officially here ,June 21st, and if you have not taken out your hats, sunscreens and 
sunglasses, it’s time to do so!


Butterfly News: This month is about dads. We are going to celebrate this day by making something for 
the superhero in our lives knowing that he will love it. Animals are always fun so we are going to explore 
what can be found in the zoo. We will be spending lots of time talking about camping and nature. We will 
be starting with duck pond!

Caterpillar News: It’s Father’s day again and we get to talk about dads with all they do for us. We are 
going to learn about nature and the animals in the zoo. Camping is always fun so there will be a lot of 
conversations about how we can have a great time in nature and stay safe there.

Ladybug News: Father’s day around the corner and what better way to show daddy we love him than 
a craft made specially for him. This month animals in the zoo will be the topic of our conversations! We 
are excited to welcome back Ms. Tetiana. A new classmate is on the way!! Celine is going to start joining 
the ladybug room. She will certainly is going to feel welcome.

Bunny News: We are excited to celebrate father’s say in June. We have lot of plans for outside play 
and spending time on fun topics like zoo animals and nature. Camping is another matter that is going to 
be discussed. 

Dinosaur News: Ms. Awatif is the new teacher and we are thrilled to have hew in this classroom. It’s 
June and time to show our dads how much they are loved. We will be making little crafts to give our 
superheroes. This moth we will be talking about the animals in the zoo and also nature and learn lots of 
new and interesting facts about them. Camping is going to be another topic of our conversations.             
We want ice cream, LOTS OF ICE CREAM!
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